Letter of Explanation

This is an adaptive reuse of an existing former grocery to allow the production, sale, and distribution of
Vegan Jerky. The applicant is proposing to use this building and site improvements as they already

exist. There is no planned building expansion. The proposed use will require the site to be rezoned to
EZ-1.
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